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Honourable Prime Minister, 
 

We, the representatives of lakhs of middle level managers, engineers, bankers and other 
professionals, with humility, assert that over the last several decades we have built the 
financial, industrial and physical infrastructure. We believe that public assets built, in our 
resource starved nation, are the sacrifice of generations of Indians. We as the most informed 
section of citizens and have a duty to defend these assets.  
 

Major policy decisions are taken, or have been taken in the past, in which we have not even 
the right of consultation. These decisions affect the very existence of our enterprises, as well 
as, every aspect of our professional existence, including our remuneration.   
 

In June 2014, we drew your attention to our concerns and anxieties, the most important being:  
1. Policies of privatization of the Public Sector Undertakings, Banks, Services and Utilities 

by successive Governments since 1991, need to be reviewed since they have proved to 
be counterproductive in meeting the needs of the ordinary people. We as major 
stakeholders have a right of participation in the review process.   
 

2. Pending the review, the Government should hold in abeyance policies of dismantling 
/weakening the public sector; joint ventures; franchises; privatisation and outsourcing 
of perennial jobs. 
 

We seek a right of participation in decision making as is granted to the various chambers of 
commerce who have a vested interest in the dismantling of the Public Sector of which, they are 
often direct competitors.  
 

Sir, since no attention is paid to our submissions, we have decided to draw attention through a 
March to Parliament on 9th December, 2014. 
 

With warm regards, 
For and on behalf of the Joint Forum 

  
(K. Ashok Rao) 

Convenor, Joint Forum 
The Prime Minister of India 


